



# Bringing Patients' Voice to the FDA and Pharmaceutical Industry

Join the Pediatric Brain Tumor Foundation on February 23rd for an Externally-Led Patient-Focused Drug Development meeting about pediatric low-grade glioma. This virtual meeting is a unique opportunity to hear pLGG patients, survivors, their families, and caregivers speak to the FDA and pharmaceutical companies about their experiences and the impact the disease has had on their daily lives. This event is free and open to the public.

Learn More and Attend





# Team Up to Take Down Pediatric Brain Tumors

Started by a student athlete and childhood brain cancer survivor, Vs. Cancer is a PBTF program that makes it easy for sports teams of any kind to help kids with brain tumors. If you or someone you know is involved with a school, club or recreational team, we'd love to talk about how you can be All In Vs. Cancer!

Connect With Our Team

#### Want to Get in Touch?

## Our Address Has Changed

To better serve you as a team working across the country and improve our ability to receive and process mail, we've changed our postal address. While we will continue to have an office in Atlanta, all mail should be sent to 380 Knollwood St., Suite H #125, Winston Salem, NC 27103. If you have questions, please let us know.



**Contact Us** 

## **More News from the PBTF Community**

#### This Week: Childhood Cancer Action Days

Advocates from across the Pediatric Brain
Tumor Foundation community are headed to DC
this week for Childhood Cancer Action Days.
Learn more about this opportunity to advocate
for key policy issues currently before Congress
and how you can get involved in other advocacy
initiatives to improve families' lives.

Make Your Voice Heard

#### A Survivor's Love of Books Leads to Research Funding

Diagnosed with a brain tumor when she was three years old, Zoe spent most of her time growing up in hospitals with a book in hand. Thirteen years later, she has combined her passion for reading and desire to give back through her Books 4 Brains read-a-thon for pediatric brain tumor research.

Meet Zoe

#### Create a Brighter Future.

When you donate to the Pediatric Brain Tumor Foundation, your

**Donate Now** 

generosity fuels life-changing research for children with brain tumors while

providing families the resources they need to face the road ahead.